
Pre Prep 
 
As the term progresses we have found some unnamed clothing and it has been placed in the 
lost property box for collection.  If you need to locate this it can be found by the cloakroom 
door in the main Southfield building.  It is a good idea to check regularly that sewn in name 
tapes have not become detached, particularly with socks! 
 
Our assembly focus this week was sharing our skills and talents for the benefit of everyone. 
If everyone shares their talents and works together we can make our school (world) a 
wonderful place. We will have classes where nobody feels left out because everyone will 
know that their talent will come in useful and be appreciated.  
 
 


